
 
 

 

STAFF REPORT ON PROPOSED LEGISLATION 

 

 

To:  Mayor Gavin Buckley 

 

From:  Tricia Hopkins, Human Resources Manager  

 

Date:  October 22, 2021 

 

Subject: O-36-21, Exempt Service – Police Professional Standards Manager 

 

 

This ordinance transfers the contractual position of Professional Standards Director to the 

exempt service as an A-17 Police Professional Standards Manager while expanding the duties of 

the former position. The position will be responsible for compliance related functions to include 

policy and procedure development including departmental orders, implementation of legislative 

requirements, internal affairs function and related responsibilities. This position will have the 

lead role in implementing the State of Maryland police reform legislative bills in accordance 

with the legal requirements and established time frames passed by the legislature. 

 

Prepared by Tricia Hopkins, Human Resources Manager  


